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CITY OF CLOVIS SEEKING CITIZEN MEMBERS TO SERVE ON CHARTER
REVIEW COMMISSION

CLOVIS, NM - In accordance with the Clovis City Code, the City Commission shall appoint a
Charter Review Commission at least every 10 years to review the City Charter. The Charter
Commission shall consist of two commissioners, the mayor, and one citizen member appointed
by each commissioner (eight total). After conducting at least one public hearing to obtain public
opinion and input, the Charter Commission shall submit their recommendations to the City
Commission.

If you are interested in serving on the Charter Review Commission, please contact the
City Manager’s office at (575) 769-7828 or administration@cityofclovis.org to obtain an
application.  Applications will be due by 5:00 p.m., Friday, May 14, 2021.
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